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 Kate Shaughnessy OBJ2014/7649/P 02/01/2015  13:28:31 The light industrial works that were on this site have been closed and given no chance to relocate in the 

area.

There is so little social housing proposed as to be non-existent which continues the culture for overseas 

and wealthy buyers and renters in this borough which is expressly counter Camden's own guidelines. 

Key workers cannot live in this city and therefore cannot work in this city which has a serious knock on 

effect on our schools, hospitals and police services.
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